April 2010

FYI CORNER

THE MEXT SCHEDULED BOARD OF DIRECTORS
MEETING WILL BE HELD ON APRIL 21, 2010, ALL
RESIDENTS ARE WELCOME TO ATTEND BOARD

MEETINGS .
THE NEXT SCHEDULED EXTERIOR MAINTENANCE AND

FINANCE MEETING WILL BE HELD ON APRIL |2, 2010
IN THE KITCHEN OF THE CLUBHOUSE. ALL RESIDENTS.

ARE WELCOME TO ATTEND.,

THE NEXT SCHEDULED GARDEN CLUB MEETING WILL
BE HELD ON APRIL [2, 2010 IN THE LOUNGE OF THE

CLUBHOUSE. ALL RESIDENTS ARE WELCOME.

westlaketownhomes.net

Happy Earth Day
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President’s Message

On April 3rd, in conjunction with
the Bloomingdale Church, the
Association will be hosting a
children’s Egg Hunt and Party.
Fun will begin at 11:00AM and
rap up around 1:00PM. Please
see the flyer located inside this
newsletter for more details. Also
inside this issue is the sign up
sheet for the Westlake Bocce
League. Bocce 1s played on
Tuesday Nights at the clubhouse
and has always been a great suc-
cess. Talk to your friends and
neighbors and see if you can get
a team together. If you have
questions regarding Bocce, give
Carol of Jeff a call at 630-893-
5719. The Annual Meeting for
the Association will take place
on June 2, 2010 at 8:00PM.

If you are interested in running
for the Board of Director’s,
please take the time to fill out
the resume sheet located within
this newsletter. Completed re-
sume sheets need to be returned
to the clubhouse no later than
April 19th. The resume will be
printed in next months newslet-
ter and will also be mailed to
each owner. Elections take place
the night of the Annual Meeting.
Spring clean-up, the dirt and
seed project and the first appli-
cation of fertilizer will all be
completed by about mid April.
The next Board of Directors
Meeting will take place on April
21, 2010 at 7:30PM 1in the
kitchen of the clubhouse.

| Did you Know??

Earth Day is a day designed to inspire awareness and appreciation for the Earth's environment. It is
on 22 April. It was founded by U.S. Senator Gavlord Nelson (D-Wisconsin) as an environmental
teach-in in 1970 and is celebrated in many countries every year. The first Earth Day was in 1970.
Earth Day is in spring in the Northern Hemisphere and autumn in the Southern Hemisphere.

The United Nations celebrates Earth Day each year on the spring equinox, which is often 20 March.
This is a tradition which was founded by peace activist John MeConnell in 1969. The United Nations
first celebrated Earth Day on the spring equinox in 1971. This was also the first time ever that the
United Nations celebrated Earth Day. The first Earth Day on the spring equinox was also in 1970.

Barth Day is similar to World Environment Day.







